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N E W S L E T T E R
The first working meeting with the

representatives of Khoni municipality was
held at the CHCA office.




CHCA has launched a new project!



The new project "Strengthening capacity of members of Ukrainian
civil society organizations working on emergency programs in
Ukraine and Georgia" is implemented by CHCA together with the
Ukrainian partner organization - Center "Women's Perspectives".

Within the framework of the project, a manual will be developed,
trainings will be held on the methods of providing practical
humanitarian assistance. A digital platform will be created where
organizations will be able to effectively update information and
provide various services to the population affected by the conflict.

The project is implemented with the financial support of the
European Union and The Black Sea Trust for Regional Cooperation.

On January 11, 2023, at the CHCA office, the Mayor of Khoni
Municipality, Lado Jurkhadze, and the Executive Director of
CHCA, Nukri Milorava, signed the grant contract for the project
"Integrated Territorial Development of Khoni Municipality".

The meeting was also attended by the project team from both the
Khoni Municipality Mayor's Office and CHCA. The parties
discussed the activities envisaged by the project and the stages of
their implementation.

The project is implemented with the financial
support of the European Union and provides for
the improvement of multifunctional
infrastructure, the development of investment
projects and the provision of high-quality social
services.



The memorandum was signed within the framework of the
project "The Initiative for Housing Associations in Eastern
Europe (IWO e.V)" and aims to increase access to professional
education and support for youth affected by the conflict.
 
At the meeting, along with the representatives of CHCA and
"Lakada" College, Manana Kvachakhia, the adviser to the
chairman of the Government of Abkhazia, was present.

The project is implemented by the Initiative for Housing
Associations in Eastern Europe (IWO e.V), CHCA and the
Education Development and Employment Center together with
the financial support of the German Federal Foreign Office.

CHCA hosted Ukrainian children in Kutaisi





On January 2-3, 2023, CHCA hosted Ukrainian children in Kutaisi.

Within the framework of the "Children want peace" project, 12
children from different regions of Georgia and Ukraine visited.
They spent 8 days in Batumi and 2 days in Kutaisi.

As part of the educational tour, they visited Bagrat and Gelati
temples. During the given period, they learned Georgian phrases
and the alphabet.

Also, the children were given New Year's gifts, for which we are
grateful to "Container" and McDonald's Georgia 

A memorandum of cooperation
between CHCA and College "Lakada"

was signed.



Informational meeting in the IDP settlement, in
Khoni




An information meeting of the project "#EU4Dialogue: support for
conflict transformation in the South Caucasus and the Republic of
Moldova", was held in the Khoni IDP settlement.

The discussed topics include the needs and opportunities of women
and youth.

Project with the financial support of the European Union and the
United Nations Development Program (UNDP).
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